

LOBETHAL HARMONY CLUB NEWSLETTER 10th September 2024

Vol 9 No 29

President John Minchin Phone 0415 308 921

www.lobethal harmonyclub.com.au

Next

performance

Secretary Peter Dickason Phone 0468 870 893

The Neuroscience of singing: How Choirs help our brains and bodies recover from burnout. Peter Dickinson forwarded to me an article where it has been proved that people can gain assistance with their health problems by singing with a choir. The full article has been printed and attached to the Newsletter for this week for you to read.



Congratulations..
Peter, for the cake
with a difference.
Thanks for the
afternoon, to
celebrate.

Some of the guests.. The after-noon was enjoyed by everyone, with many stories to tell.



Thanks for your help...... The Friendship Garden is looking good, we still need another Busy Bee on Monday 16th at 10am. If you can help would be appreciated.



CONCERT
Sth October
Lobethal
Lutheran church
Main Street
Lobethal
Tea 5:30pm



Building on Tradition

Proud Sponsors

of the

LOBETHAL HARMONY CLUB

www.gehughes.com.au | 4 Brettig Rd Lobethal | Ph: 8389 6472





LOBETHAL HARMONY CLUB NEWSLETTER

10th September 2024 Welcome again

Vol 9 No 29 Page 2

Chor Farmer.... We have shared at the Exec meeting details for the costing for the visit this year we will expand on that after the Exec meeting. The Yamaha Grand piano has been booked and will arrive on Sunday October 6th at 12 noon, as the Monday is a Public holiday. By having it delivered on the Sunday the cost is considerably cheaper.

Update on Help Required.....

Monday 16thSeptember 10am complete painting of the signs and commemorative stand.

Monday 7th Oct 10am at the Lobethal Church set up with 45 chairs, tables in the basement for the meals and chairs to be placed around the perimeter of the basement.

We will need club members to help on any of the listed times to have everything ready for the Chor Farmer visit. Thank you.

We will possibly need help to transport some of the Chor Farmer men to Lobethal and home to hosts, and to Murray Bridge. If you could help please let Peter Hardy know if we may need your help, we know who to contact.

There is a sheet of club members circulating tonight for you to indicate if you will be attending the tea on Oct 7th, and Oct 8th, The Captain Proud cruise, The Bierhaus Dinner. Please indicate how many will be attending. Thank you.

Scholarship auditions.... Are to be held on Tuesday 17th Sept, beginning at 6:30pm Vocal and then at 7:30 pm for the Instrumentalists. Please come and enjoy the talent of Young Musicians. Posters for Chor Farmer are available. Club Members payment.... For Chor Farmer visit. We will all pay for the meal at the Bierhaus \$40, and for any wives and partners who attend the Concert. All other meals are free.

Sell Tickets... We all need to help to advertise the concert and sell tickets.

Next Meetings... Executive meeting Tonight 10th September 6pm. Concert Planning on Sept 24th 6:15pm please.

Coffee & Soup Roster.... Next "chefs" on for the Soup night on 10th Sept will be Graham Simmons and Darrol Magor Thank you.. Our overall TOTAL is \$543.55 Thank You. Next "Chefs" are Les Modra and Peter Dickinson on 24th September. Thank you for your support.

E HUGHES Construction Co

Building on Tradition

Proud Sponsors of the

LOBETHAL HARMONY CLUB

www.gehughes.com.au | 4 Brettig Rd Lobethal | Ph: 8389 6472

Adelaide Hills Toyota



It's a family thing

Call us today 8398 2226

ahtoyota.com.au | 57 Adelaide Rd, Mt Barker